
3709 Sunday, February 4, 2024 

  

Fifth Sunday in  

ordinary time  

Flowers on the Main Altar are designated by Sandy Timmins with hope for peace in the world. 

Mass Intentions: 
Saturday February 3   5:30pm  Daniel Hartle       
Sunday February 4   7:30am  People of the Parish                               
         10:00am   Janet Groft                    
Monday February 5   12:15pm Benedict Klunk 
Tuesday February 6   12:15pm Gary & Keith Adams 
Wednesday February 7  8:30am   H. Carroll Sneeringer 
Thursday February 8   12:15pm Myers & Montalonia Wedding 
Friday February 9    12:15pm Lucy Staub 
Saturday February 10  5:30pm   Sean Bollinger 
Sunday February 11   7:30am  People of the Parish 
         10:00am  George Morey Jr. 

 
 

 

Request for Support from a Young Missionary 
 

“My name is Genevieve McKinnon, and I am currently a sophomore at Franciscan University of 
Steubenville studying theology. I have been given the opportunity to serve as an Alumni Corps 
missionary at the Apostolate for Family Consecration’s ‘Catholic Familyland’ this upcoming summer. 
At Catholic Familyland (CFL), over 5,500 people will attend the Holy Family Fests to receive spiritual 
encouragement and transformation through a week-long spiritual retreat. While serving at CFL this 
past summer, I got to witness how God is using the Apostolate to change lives and strengthen families. 
It is truly an honor and a blessing to be a part of this mission. As an Alumni Corps missionary, I am 
asked to raise $3,000. I humbly ask that you would consider supporting me during this time of 
missionary service. Any support I raise will go toward the Apostolate to cover the basic costs of 
housing a missionary, such as food and lodging. I am truly grateful for any way you are able to support 
this mission! If you are able to contribute financially, your donations can be made at 
https://rootfunding.com/campaigns/genevieve-mckinnon-afc-missionary-campaign-2024. Please 
feel free to contact me at genevieve.v.mckinnon@gmail.com for more information, or visit afc.org. 
Thank you so much for your support and prayers!”  

 

Special Holy Hour 
February 15 is the 
Feast of Saint 
Claude de la 
Colombiere.  He is 
the mysterious 
priest depicted in 
the Sacred Heart 
painting hovering 
above Saint 
Margaret Mary.  
In honor of Saint 
Claude and as an 
expression of our 
devotion to the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, we will have a special Holy 
Hour of Eucharistic Adoration in the Church at 
7:00pm. 

Rite of Election 
Sunday February 18, 2024 St. Patrick Cathedral 
4:00 PM Harrisburg, PA 

 
On Sunday February 18, 2024, our catechumen as 
well as others throughout the diocese will travel to 
Harrisburg to be formally chosen by the Church as 
members of the "elect."  Catechumens have 
chosen to embrace Jesus Christ and His Church.  
Now the Church formally chooses them in this 
special ceremony entitled the "Rite of Election."  
All are invited to attend the ceremony! 

 
Soup & Scripture 

Thursday March 14, 2024 
6:00pm in the gym 

 
Kindly notify the Parish Office if you are planning 
on attending in order for us to plan accordingly. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 

Trip to Fatima & Lourdes 
March 16-25, 2025 

Father Schlaline and Deacon Livelsberger invite 
you to join them on a trip to two famous apparition 
sites of the Blessed Mother: Fatima, Portugal and 
Lourdes, France.  If you are interested, please 
attend this special presentation: 

Special Travel Presentation 
Tuesday March 12,2024 

6:00pm-7:00pm 
In the Parish Gymnasium 

 

From Delone Catholic H.S.  
Welcome an international student into your home 
for a semester or full school year and open your 
lives to an experience that will expand your world 
and theirs to a wealth of possibilities! Delone 
Catholic High School seeks one or two families with 
spare room in their homes and hearts to host an 
international student. Currently, a student from 
Spain needs a host family for the first semester of 
the 2024-25 school year, but we expect more 
international students to apply. If you are curious 
about this type of experience for your family or 
would like more information, contact Dr. Barbara 
Yingling Wert at bwert@delonecatholic.org.   

Church Cleaning 
Church cleaning will be Thursday February 8 at 
9:00am. Please bring a clean rag and bucket. 

 Visitors of the Homebound 
There will be a meeting of the Visitors of the 
Homebound on Thursday, February 8 at 2:00pm at 
the home of Christine Reynold, 2691 Centennial 
Road, Hanover.  Those who are interested in 
joining our group are welcome.  Call 717-632-5717. 

Parish Breakfast 
Sunday April 14, 2024 
After Mass in the gym                                                                                                      
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